
Dear Families 
 

Mrs Patrick and Miss Moffett are hosting a new craft club for year 4 children, which 
will be held from 3.15pm to 4.15pm on Tuesdays in the first half of the autumn 
term.  

 
The first session will be on 12th September and the last session will be held on 10th 
October. 

 
If you would like to register interest for your child to attend please click on the 
following link: 

 
https://forms.office.com/e/Wd0VLbvxuc 
 

There are a limited number of places available and you will receive text confirmation 
if your child has been allocated a place. 
 

There is a requested £10 contribution towards the cost of materials. 
 
Kind regards. 

 
School Admin 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/Wd0VLbvxuc

